20th May 2005

Lesley Thompson

EPSRC

Polaris House

North Star Avenue

Swindon

SN2 1ET

Dear Lesley,

Professor Wadler has asked me to write to you to outline our interest in the ‘Links’ initiative.   This sounds excellent and, as we are one of Scotland’s leading e-commerce agencies, something with which Run Deep would be keen to engage.

We do business with a number of leading British companies, including 

· The Gleneagles Hotel

· News International

· F & C Asset Management

· Sainsburys and 

· The Enterprise Network in Scotland.  

Additionally, we work with a number of highly active e-commerce companies and in these cases we have built highly transactional sites, which genuinely form the main distribution channel for their goods and services.  Whilst not yet a large proportion of our business, we are finding and increasing demand internationally for our work too.  You may wish to visit www.rundeep.co.uk to see some more about us, if background is useful in your assessment.

Our interest in Links stems from a number of advantages we can see in the approach being taken.  Primary are:

· The possibility to speed, or smooth, the integration of front end and back end programming of websites will yield efficiency and reduce the potential for error – and Links aims directly to address this area.

· Any emerging programming language of merit is useful to us, and we can contribute a commercial perspective to the development.
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We are working with Professor Wadler on an ‘ad-hoc’ basis at present, attending a number of meetings to discuss the initiative in general, at which several very interesting areas have already come to light.   We are keen to put this onto a more formal footing, and will also join the advisory board that he is forming.

Yours sincerely

David Gardner

Managing Director

Run Deep Ltd

